

The State of New Hampshire Department of Environmental Services

Robert R. Scott, Commissioner



July 10, 2018

Arthur Johnson, Director
Office of Environmental Measurement and Evaluation
EPA-New England Regional Laboratory
11 Technology Drive
North Chelmsford, MA 01863-2431

Re: New Hampshire's Ambient Air Monitoring Program 2018/2019 Annual Network Review and

Plan

Dear Mr. Johnson:

The New Hampshire Department of Environmental Services (NHDES) is proud to present New Hampshire's Ambient Air Monitoring Program 2018/2019 Annual Network Review and Plan for your approval per 40 CFR Part 58.10. NHDES worked closely with your staff developing this plan and sought public comment by posting a draft of the plan to our website from June 9, 2018 through July 8, 2018. We did not receive any comments from the public on the posted plan, but did receive comments from EPA on June 29, 2018. NHDES updated the plan relative to the EPA comments where applicable.

NHDES uploaded the latest plan to EPA's Share Point Website on June 29, 2018. That version can be considered our official submission to EPA as we received no public comments since that time. I look forward to receiving your approval of that plan. Please contact Kendall Perkins of my staff at 603-271-1384 if you have any specific questions and (or) concerns.

Sincerely,

Craig A: Wright

Director

Air Resources Division

cc:

Robert Judge (US EPA) Catherine Taylor (US EPA)